
From: Brandi Walter <bwalter@mvca.on.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 6:43 PM 

To: Bill White 

Cc: Linda Redmond 
Subject: MV 

 

Dear Bill and Linda, 
  

RE:      Pt Pk Lt 21, RP 60R2582, Pt 1, Town of Minto         
  
Please be advised, the subject property is not affected by natural hazards or natural heritage 

features.  As such, MVCA has no concern for the proposed MV. 
  

Kind Regards, 
  

Brandi Walter 
Environmental Planner, Regulations Officer 
MAITLAND VALLEY CONSERVATION AUTHORITY 
Box 127, Wroxeter, Ontario, N0G 2V0 
519-335-3557; bwalter@mvca.on.ca 
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